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Mrs. Tooman is  issuing a CHALLENGE for the whole school!   

Currently, only 40% of the whole school has been on iReady.  

 There are two challenges: 

 One is for the whole school.  If we are able to have at least 80% 

of our students logging on daily between now and when we return 

to school, there will be a huge party for the whole school (parents 

included).   

Next, the grade level that has the highest percentage of students 

logging on, will have an extra party when we return!  Right now, 

first grade is in the lead with 50% of students logging in to iReady, 

followed by 4th grade at 47%!  K-40%, 2nd-38%, 3rd- 39%, 5th-

30%. 
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